
Hull War Memorial Commission 
Town Hall 
253 Atlantic Avenue 
Hull, MA 02045 
 
Goals:  War Memorial Commission Chairman Jerry McLaughlin 
and members continually strive to preserve, maintain and 
honor the remembrance of all Hull Veterans at the town’s War 
Memorial. 
 
Current Initiatives:  Improved outreach to the Veteran 
Community to insure that all eligible Hull Veterans are honored 
at the War Memorial; collection of names is ongoing. The 
recent walkway upgrade with handicapped access resulted 
from a state and town grant partnership.  A dedication of new 
plaques is planned in 2017. 
 
General Activity:  Working closely with the Town of Hull’s 
Veterans Services Office, the Hull War Memorial Commission is 
always collecting names of Hull Veterans for placement on the 
wall.   


